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Hi,

It will be a great idea if Solar Energy in Florida could talk to Space Center in Titusville
to see if they could form some partnership where space center could provide land
and technology support while Florida could provide labor force and tourism for the
new space center "solar technology tourism".

Thanks,

Shaoming Zhang
407-722-0226


